
AGENDA ITEM SUMMARY FORM 

MEETING DATE: 

PREPARED BY: 

AGENDA ITEM CONTENT: 

AGENDA ITEM SECTION: 

BUDGETED AMOUNT: FUNDS REQUESTED: 

FUND: 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Melissa Marsh, City Manager

$270,000

various

The current services agreement with our Information Technology service provider, BPI expires on June 30,
2023. Working with ITAC and BPI staff has presented a new contract for City Council consideration.

ITAC and staff recommends City Council consider a motion to approve the information technology services
agreement with BPI Technology for one year from  July 1, 2023, June 30, 2024, and with ITAC
recommendation, grant City Manager the authority to extend on an annual basis, in writing by both parties.

Bid Awards/Purchases

Information Technology Contract - BPI

06-12-23

$j270,000


